
                                                          
 

 
 

  

 20th April 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 5 Children 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Canoe Wild  
 
 

We are very excited to offer Year 5 an amazing opportunity for an adventure this June. 
 
We have secured a booking to spend time canoeing on the River Stour, just outside Canterbury. 
 
We will run two trips, one for Jaguar class and another for Hornbill Class. The dates are confirmed 
as Monday 26th June and Thursday 29th June. We will advise nearer the time, which class will go 
on which day.  
 
The day will consist of the children learning how to canoe in a kayak and how to paddle board. 
They will be supplied with life jackets.  
 
The cost for the trip is £15 and includes transport, equipment and qualified instructors. Children 
will need a packed lunch, or will be supplied with one, if they receive free school meals. 
 
If you would like your child to go on the trip, please logon to your child’s ParentPay account at 
www.parentpay.com to give permission and pay for this trip. 
 
To help spread the cost of this trip, payments can be made in full or in instalments of £5.  
 
The deadline to give consent and pay the final balance is Friday 19th May. 
  
This trip has always proved extremely popular and children have been quoted as saying, it was 
their best day ever! It is a wonderful opportunity for your children to learn a new skill, get outdoors 
in their local area and experience a fun day team building with their classmates.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs Cole and Mr Cullen 
Year 5 teachers 

       

Pilgrims’ Way 

Primary School 
Pilgrims’ Way, Canterbury, Kent, CT1 1XU 

Telephone: 01227 760084  

Email: office@pilgrims-way.kent.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Miss AM Middleton 
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